
Meetings & Luncheons 
Virginia Van Cleave, Vice-president  

Due to the special precautions with COVID-19:  

For the setup it is especially important to RSVP by the prior Monday for the luncheon AND meeting attendance. 

Wednesday at the Woodward House: Social time opens at 10:30 and the meeting begins at 11:00. 

Please RSVP to Karin Fee by the prior Monday @ 12:00 p.m. w/ $25 payment if including lunch. 
 

March 3rd, 2021 ~ RSVP by Monday, March 1st  
 

Program:  LIFE, LOVE AND LEADERSHIP  

                  Ambassador Sichan Siv    
 

After escaping Cambodia's killing fields in 1976, he was 
resettled as a refugee in Connecticut with his mother's scarf, 
an empty rice bag and two dollars. A few years later, he was 
appointed a Deputy Ambassador of the United Nations by 
George H.W. Bush. After his tenure with the United Nations, 
he and his beloved wife Martha retired and moved to Castle 
Hills. 
 

In January 2021, a virtual exhibit titled "A COLLECTION OF 69 
NOTABLE PEOPLE OF SAN ANTONIO IN 2020" was on display 
at the Blue Star Complex. Each person highlighted was to 
submit a quote to help people cope during the pandemic. The 
Ambassador's Quote was:  "Look far to see, Listen to hear, 
Learn to live, Love to give, Live to serve, For serving other is 
serving God!" 
 

We will have a full-size United Nations flag to have on display 
for this meeting and our own PARADE OF NATIONS.  (If you 
have access to a full-size flag stand, please contact Virginia.)  
 

The PARADE OF NATIONS will begin in the ballroom to the dining room where we will be served an international array 
of dishes.  IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO BE PART OF THE PARADE OF NATIONS WEAR A HAT OR A COSTUME FROM 
ANOTHER COUNTRY. 
 
 

Hostesses:   Bridge  

Round Table  

 

 

 

 

 

Community Care Concern:  

Christian Assistance  

Ministry 
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